
SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
Thursday, February 12, 2009  

 
     On February 12, 2009, the Board of Selectmen held a meeting at 4:00 PM at the Town Office 
Building in Lakeville.  The meeting was called to order by Acting Chairman Yeatts at 4:15 PM.  
Selectmen present were: Selectman Maksy and Selectman Yeatts.  Also present were: Rita 
Garbitt, Town Administrator and Tracie Craig, Executive Assistant. 
 
Request to approve temporary trailer license – 35 Taunton Street  
 
     Ms. Garbitt explained that the Board had received a permit application for a temporary trailer 
for Gerald and Persis White, whose home was damaged during a fire.  They would be living in 
the trailer while the repairs are made to their home.   
 

          Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy, with Acting Chairman Yeatts stepping down to 
second, it was: 
 

VOTED:  To approve the temporary trailer permit for the property located at 35 Taunton 
Street for a one (1) year period.  Building permit must be obtained by the end of 
the first six (6) months.   

 Unanimous vote.   
 

Adjournment  
 

           Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy, with Acting Chairman Yeatts stepping down to 
second, it was: 
 
     VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 4:20 PM.   
  Unanimous vote.   
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